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August 15, 2022 
 
TO: ALL RESPONDERS UNDER REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) NO. 22-500623 

 
FROM: Department of Purchasing and Contracting, DeKalb County, Georgia 

For additional information, go to: 
http://yourdekalb.com/purchasing/index.html 

 

SUBJECT: RFP NO.22-500623, “Financial Advisory Services” is hereby modified as follows: 
 
 
 

1. The County has determined that complete answers were not provided to proposers for 
Questions H and I.  Please see the revised answers below. 

 
a. H. Question: Can the County provide the contract for 2015/2016 awarded to PFM for 

Financial Advisory services? Answer: Yes, See Attachment A to this addendum.  
b. I. Question: Can the County provide the amounts paid to PFM from 2015 to 2018? 

Answer: Yes, the amount paid to PFM from 2015 to 2018 is $836,139.70.    
 

2. All other conditions remain in full force and effect. 
 

3. All Responders under this Request for Proposals must acknowledge receipt of this Addendum 
to be included in their response. 

 
 
 

Cathryn Horner, Chief Procurement Officer 
Department of Purchasing and Contracting 

http://yourdekalb.com/purchasing/index.html
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ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

The above Addendum No. 4 is hereby acknowledged: 

Company Name Signature & Title 

cgh 



ATTACHMENT A












































































































































































































































